
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Newsletter 
September 2019 

The Interprofessional Student Alliance is an 

organization of students from across the health sciences 

center who work within the community in service and 

leadership. IPSA encourages representation and 

participation from all 6 professional programs at 

LSUHSC. As a student run-organization, IPSA has 7 

programs that work in the New Orleans region to enact 

change in the health of the community. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Please see the IPSA 

website for access to our 

calendar with up-to-date 

information on upcoming 

events, grant availability, 

contact information, and 

more.  
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/ad

ministration/academic/cipe

cp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx 
 

 

 

2019-2020 IPSA Board 

Officers: 
School of Allied Health: 

Ashley Goodsell 

School of Dentistry: Amber 

Kreko 

School of Graduate Studies: 

Muhammad Farooq 

School of Nursing: Denisha 
Pittman 

School of Public Health: 

Thanh Nguyen 

School of Medicine: Haley 

Knight 

Students for Sustainability: 

 

New Orleans 

Women and 

Children’s Shelter 

Outreach 

(NOWCS): 

 

Students for Sustainability: 
 

Club Meetings: “Our guest speaker for this meeting is Jane 

Patton from The Center for International Environmental Law 

(CIEL). She will discuss waste reduction strategies from an 

individual to policy perspective. Light lunch will be provided. 

Join us for this discussion on Wednesday, September 18th 

from 12-1pm in MEB Seminar Room 7.” 

Recycling Committee Meeting: “Join us in brainstorming 

campus sustainability projects on Monday, September 23rd 

from 12-1pm in MEB Room 7.” 

Email Project leader Michelle Kendall  (mkenda@lsuhsc.edu) 

for more questions! 

 

Sensory Friendly Activities: 

 
“Thank you to all the volunteers this year for making Sensory 
Sunday’s at Audubon a huge success! Our event for October is 

full for volunteers, but we are having a craft day to prepare items 

for the event! This will be at Audubon Zoo on October 16th at 

4:00 PM. These usually last around 2 hours. Please email Elise 

Loisel eloise@lsuhsc.edu if you would like to sign up, or if you 

have any questions!” 

New Orleans Women and Children’s Shelter Outreach (NOWCS): 

 
Events 

9/4/19 - Oral Hygiene/Dental Clinic 

9/11/19 - NOARPH: STIs 

9/18/19 - "Diabeats" Hip Hop Dance Workshop 

Please see the link below to sign up for a September session at the New Orleans Women's 

Shelter! 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1fOG5b82sPcv86tmJPYTIAXbK5gMyP
62ACAAGVObZi2g/edit#gid=438504924 
 

Take a moment to visit their Facebook page:   https://www.facebook.com/nowsoutreach/ 

And meet their officers:  http://www.nowsoutreach.org/meet-our-team.html 

 

https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_aboutus.aspx
mailto:mkenda@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:mkenda@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:eloise@lsuhsc.edu
mailto:eloise@lsuhsc.edu
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1fOG5b82sPcv86tmJPYTIAXbK5gMyP62ACAAGVObZi2g%2Fedit%23gid%3D438504924&data=02%7C01%7Ctngu86%40lsuhsc.edu%7C2e7cbd7a73564127407008d7307b7754%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637031179153209424&sdata=Tu4VlZ7JlRCsPgIsw4HxcKeGUUbiYCyuGYjxDcctdlA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1fOG5b82sPcv86tmJPYTIAXbK5gMyP62ACAAGVObZi2g%2Fedit%23gid%3D438504924&data=02%7C01%7Ctngu86%40lsuhsc.edu%7C2e7cbd7a73564127407008d7307b7754%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637031179153209424&sdata=Tu4VlZ7JlRCsPgIsw4HxcKeGUUbiYCyuGYjxDcctdlA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1fOG5b82sPcv86tmJPYTIAXbK5gMyP62ACAAGVObZi2g%2Fedit%23gid%3D438504924&data=02%7C01%7Ctngu86%40lsuhsc.edu%7C2e7cbd7a73564127407008d7307b7754%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637031179153209424&sdata=Tu4VlZ7JlRCsPgIsw4HxcKeGUUbiYCyuGYjxDcctdlA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1fOG5b82sPcv86tmJPYTIAXbK5gMyP62ACAAGVObZi2g%2Fedit%23gid%3D438504924&data=02%7C01%7Ctngu86%40lsuhsc.edu%7C2e7cbd7a73564127407008d7307b7754%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637031179153209424&sdata=Tu4VlZ7JlRCsPgIsw4HxcKeGUUbiYCyuGYjxDcctdlA%3D&reserved=0
https://www.facebook.com/nowsoutreach/
https://www.facebook.com/nowsoutreach/
http://www.nowsoutreach.org/meet-our-team.html
http://www.nowsoutreach.org/meet-our-team.html


 

2 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 

  

 

  

  

New Orleans Adolescent Reproductive Health Project 

(NOARHP): 
NOARHP is having its yearly volunteer training on September 7th in MEB 

lecture hall A from 9 am to 1 pm. If you have attended a NOARHP volunteer 

training within the past year, there is no need to come to this training. If you're not 
coming to the training, but wish to volunteer with NOARHP this semester, please 
e-mail noarhp.lsuhsc@gmail.com so we can put your name and e-mail on the 
roster. 
       If you’re new to NOARHP, or haven’t done a training with us in over a year, 
training attendance is mandatory if you wish to volunteer with NOARHP this 
semester. Please fill out this RSVP survey if you plan to attend: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdT0aF0XzI9Ex7nx7nJR7tozf9IAeZj

O6Ez8qityZvWP4UZQw/viewform?usp=sf_link.  
If several people are unable to attend, a make-up training session will be provided 
at a later date (TBD). There will be another volunteer training session in the 
Spring. Hope to see you there!  
Please address any questions to Liz Brew (ebrew@lsuhsc.edu) or Judston Robinson 
(jrob36@lsuhsc.edu) 

Sling Health Nola: 

Meeting will be September 4th at 5:30 pm In MEB Seminar 5. It 

is important to attend this meeting if you want to be on a team. If 

you can’t make the meeting please contact Michael Stocker 

(mstoc3@lsuhsc.edu) or Jacob Elnaggar (jelnag@lsuhsc.edu) 

 

“Our 3 team leaders will give a short talk about their experience, 
what type of projects they’ve done, and what type of projects they are 

interested in pursuing. You will have time to talk with each team 

leader briefly after their talks. After that, we’ll have everyone rank 

who they’d like to work with and we’ll try to fit everyone to that 

person. Once the teams have been formed, each team will decide on a 

project to pursue.” 

Tiger Pride: 
(1) The Chevron Walk to End HIV will be on September 28. Big Freedia 

will be headlining, so register now! 

https://endhivnola.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.event&

eventID=500  

 

(2) Registration for the annual Gay and Lesbian Medical Association 

Conference (September 11-14) is almost full. Register here: 

http://glma.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=page.viewpage&pageid=1149 

 
Email James Husband (James.Husband@crescentcare.org) and Mirandy Li 

(mli2@lsuhsc.edu) if you are interested! You can earn 1 IPSA point for every 

hour! 
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Hotspotting: 

 
In collaboration with LSU HEALTH-NO, Tulane and Xavier, the aim of 

this project is to reduce cost of patients’ care through non-medical care 

delivery methods which focus on care coordination, health literacy, 

chronic disease management and motivational interviewing. Although 

they do not have any events for the month of September at this 

moment, they are always seeking new members and volunteers. Please 
feel free to email the student leaders Justin E. Mckone 

(jmckon@lsuhsc.edu) or Johnston Waring (awarin@lsuhsc.edu) for 

more questions! 
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